
 
 
 
To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: Obsolescence of Large Body SPXV & SPXI Series (25A & 30A)  
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0114 
  
Date: 09/23/2020 
 
Littelfuse would like to inform you about the upcoming obsolescence planned for the large body dimension 
SPXV & SPXI series fuses in 25A & 30A.  
 
Detailed part numbers that will be obsoleted and their alternative parts are provided in the Annex Table. 
 
Large Body Dimension Parts Small body Dimensions XM Parts 

Reason for Change SPXV 25&30 SPXI 25&30 SPXV 25&30 XM SPXI 25&30XM 

 
   

Shift in Customer Demand 
to smaller package size 
(10x85 mm) and supply 

chain constraints 

 
Going forward / Timeframe 
  
Large body SPXV / SPXI fuses will be discontinued from 01/Jan/2021  
 
 



Annex Table 
 

Part Number Planned for the 
Obsolescence Alternate Part Number 

SPXV025.T SPXV025.TXM 
SPXV025.L SPXV025.LXM 
SPXV030.T SPXV030.TXM 
SPXV030.L SPXV030.LXM 
SPXV025.TXS No Alternatives - SPXV025.TXM (Nearest Nickel Plated Option) 
SPXV025.LXS No Alternatives - SPXV025.LXM (Nearest Nickel Plated Option) 
SPXV030.LXS No Alternatives - SPXV030.TXM (Nearest Nickel Plated Option) 
SPXV030.TXS No Alternatives - SPXV030.LXM (Nearest Nickel Plated Option) 
SPXI025.T SPXI025.TXM 
SPXI025.L SPXI025.LXM 
SPXI030.T SPXI030.TXM 
SPXI030.L SPXI030.LXM 
 
I will appreciate if you could also send this e-mail to anyone else whom I could have un-intentionally missed 
out. Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information 
please contact our Littelfuse representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
Augusto Sánchez 

 
 




